
CENTERVILLE CITY COUNCIL 
WORK SESSION MEETING 

OCTOBER 18, 1976 

TIME: 7:30 P.M. 
PLACE: Centerville Municipal Building, Caucus Room 

Present: Mayor Victor Green 
Deputy Mayor J. V. Stone 
Councilmembers Ralph Spencer 

Nora Lake 
Russell Sweetman 
Charles McQueeney 

Clerk of Council Marilyn Mclaughlin 
City Manager Darryl Kenning 
Administrative Assistant John Levermann 

City Beautiful Commission Applicants Dennis Christen and Douglas 
Wooley were interviewed by Council. Council concurred that legislation 
be introduced make said appointments. 

Mr. Kenning reviewed a proposed Ordinance to authorize personnel 
investigations and limited dissemination of criminal history information 
relating to applicants for the Washington Township Fire Department. This 
has been requested by Fire Chief Randall Staley. Council concurred that 
this item be withdrawn from the Council Meeting agenda; this should be 
provided by the Montgomery County Sheriffs Department, the policing agency 
for Washington Township. 

Council discussed a letter received from the Washington Township Board 
of Trustees offering to the City of Centerville animal control through the 
service of Mr. Eugene Romer, this additional service will cost the Township 
$165.00 per month. Animal control in the City of Centerville by the same 
Eugene Romer during previous years was discussed. Considering previous 
experiences, Council concurred to request that the Trustees remit the 
$165.00 per month to the City for the City's own animal control. 

Marilyn J. Mclaughlin 
Clerk of Council 


